Additional

Information

Withdrawn by applicant on 2/25/20



Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Riley Neatherlin <Riley@mesquiteswd.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 11:10 AM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Re: pMAM1814237992_Mesquite SWD, Inc._Jordan SWD No.1

No it is not still being pursued

On Feb 25, 2020, at 9:12 AM, Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD <Baylen.Lamkin@state.nm.us> wrote:

Riley,
Can you verify whether or not the subject application is still being pursued?

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401
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